From: Roberta Frampton Benefiel
Sent: May-05-14 1:09 PM
To: Cheryl Blundon

Subject: comments on Liberty Report

Dear Ms. Blundon:

We have reviewed the Liberty Interim Report over this weekend and would like to inform the Board that
comments by other Interveners have covered any concerns/questions that came to mind during our
review. Therefore, we will not be making further comments at this time.

We wish to thank the Board fot giving us the extra time to review the documents, it was very much appreciated.

We are not yet in tune with the method to send extra copies to other interveners so, if you could provide us with
that information, or, pass this message on AND provide us with the correct e-mail address list, we would be
happy to forward a copy of this correspondence to all concerned.

Thank you again for your help.

Roberta Frampton Benefiel

Grand Riverkeeper Labrador, Inc.

Box 569, Station B

Happy Valley-Goose Bay, Labrador -
NIL. AOP 1EQ






